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Recycle your empty sweet tubs for Macmillan Cancer Support 
Once again CUH has joined forces with the Greene King ‘Tub2Pub’ campaign, which not only raises 
money for Macmillan Cancer Support but also ensures the plastic is recycled. 

All you need to do is drop off your clean plastic confectionary, biscuit or 
cracker tubs to the table next to the Costa Pod in the food court.  The 
campaign runs from now until 31 January 2025.  The tubs will 
be collected every day by the waste team but please ensure 
they stacked according to shape. 

Mike More Farewell Event 
 

Mike More’s term as CUH Trust Chair comes to an end on 31 
December 2025.   He has worked closely and been very supportive of 
our volunteer team over the years, and many of you will recognise him from our 
celebration lunches. 

An event is being held on Monday 16 December between 14.00 and 17.00 to say 
thank you and goodbye.   This will be a drop-in event in the David Dunn Room at 
Addenbrooke’s Hospital (turn left as you come into the Main Reception and it is the 
first door on the right as you enter the corridor – opposite the PALS office).  A 
presentation and speeches will take place around 15.00. 

We are asking people to RSVP Alexis Jagne (alexis.jagne1@nhs.net) by 12 December 
if they would like to attend.  

There is also have a leaving book and collection if people would like to contribute: 

1.  Please email a message to Alexis (alexis.jagne1@nhs.net) and they will ensure it is included in the 
book.   

2.  If anyone would like to contribute to Mike’s leaving collection, they can do so on-line using the 
following link, which will close on 12 December: https://app.collectionpot.com/pot/3298132   

CUH 

Looking forward to Christmas 
From 16th December come and celebrate the festive season with us with a 
cuppa and some Christmas treats.  We hope you can join us. 

If you are planning on volunteering over Christmas please do ensure to let us 
know ahead of time so we can ensure the wards, guide areas, clinics, library and 
PAT dogs not only have good cover but it is spread evenly.  Please be aware 
there has been an increase in flu, Covid, and norovirus in the hospital so it is 
possible that some wards may be closed.   
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